
 

 

 
 

4th May 2017 
 
Devon County Show – STEM workshop 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
I am sure you are aware of Devon County Show taking place at Westpoint  on 18 – 20th May 
and I am very excited to announce that we have secured a STEM workshop for our Year 7 and 
8 students on Friday 19th May, organised by Babcock International. Of course there will be 
plenty of time to have a look around the County Show as well.  
 
We will leave school at break time and will be back at school by 4.00 pm. Children should 
come to school in SJS PE kit and have an warm waterproof coat and suitable footwear. 
Children can take their phones and/or camera’s. They may also wish to bring a water bottle 
and a healthy snack for the bus and some cash. A packed lunch will be provided.  
 
The cost for this trip is £16.50 per child. This is to cover the cost of transport and entrance to 
the show. Could you please fill in and return the slip attached as soon as possible please?  
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch with myself personally or by email should you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Marion van der Giezen 
Head of Science, STEM teacher Year 7 and 8 
 
marion.vandergiezen@iesmail.com 
 
 
 

 
 
Devon County Show – STEM visit 
 
I do /do not agree that ……………………………………………………………. takes part in this trip on Friday 
19th May. I hereby enclose cash / a cheque (made payable to “St John’s International School”) 
of £16.50 / please add this amount to my end of term bill (please circle appropriate payment). 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….    signature parent/guardian. 
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